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On January 4, 2023, VKC Holdings Join Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 01/CBTT/2024 as follows:
In recent times, VKC Holdings Joint Stock Company has received Official Dispatches related to Credit Line Contract No. 036/2022/HDHM/VPB-VKC dated February 16, 2022 from Vietnam Prosperity Joint Stock Commercial Bank (VP Bank) and Di An City People's Court. Currently, the Company's Board of Leaders is working with related parties to find the most efficient solution. Due to the vital nature of the incident, we will continuously keep information updated to the authorities and investors.
